
From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2019 8:29 AM 
To: 'Ken Shimko' 
Subject: Rindts closure request-addt'l notification needed 
 
Importance: High 
 
HI Ken,  I reviewed the notifications for Rindt’s and discovered that Bruce Olson was not notified.  Bruce 
is the owner of 524 & 528 South Hwy 13.   Edward Peterson is purchasing the property via land contract, 
but a land contract is not a deed.  Therefore, Bruce is the official owner.  Please send a notification letter 
to Bruce and request he consider signing off on the 30-day comment period.  If you can send this letter 
before the closure meeting next week that would be great.  If you have any questions, let me know.  I 
will also ask Tim Prosa how to handle the costs for the additional notification.  Thanks, Carrie 
 

 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

 
Carrie Stoltz 

Hydrogeologist-Remediation and Redevelopment, AWARE Division 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
107 Sutliff Avenue, Rhinelander, WI 54501 
Phone: (715)365-8942 
Fax: (715)365-8932 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
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